
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCE DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

 
Pursuant to the Surface Waste Management Facilities Rules (19.15.36 NMAC), notice is hereby 
given that the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (“Division”) has received a Surface Waste 
Management Facility permit renewal application, which was submitted to the Division on 
September 25, 2024: 

 
R360 Permian Basin, LLC (3 Waterway Square Place, Suite 110, The Woodlands, 
Texas 77380), has submitted a renewal application to the Division for a permit to 
operate a commercial Surface Waste Management Facility (“Facility”). The 
Facility will be located approximately 6.25 miles southeast of Maljamar, New 
Mexico in Section 31 of Township 17 South, Range 33 East and Section 6 of 
Township 18 South, Range 33 East NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. The Facility 
will consist of approximately 495 acres which is comprised of a 318 acre oil field 
waste landfill, and a 177 acre liquid oil field waste Processing Area with 9 
produced water load-out points, 12 produced water receiving tanks, 48 produced 
water settling tanks, 4 mechanical oil/water separation units, 12 evaporation 
ponds, 1 stabilization/solidification area, 1 oil treating plant, 5 crude recovery 
tanks, 5 oil sales tanks, 1 customer jet wash station with 6 bays. 

 
Pursuant to 19.15.36.9.A NMAC, the proposed renewal application is available upon request.  Any 
interested party who wishes to review the renewal application and/or wishes to be placed on a 
mailing list for notice regarding a proposed decision of the renewal application should contact 
Joseph Kennedy at (505) 549-5583 or via email at Joseph.Kennedy@emnrd.nm.gov.  


